

September 24th, 2021

Dear Friends,

On behalf of Ontario's New Democrats, I want to thank our frontline Medical Radiation Technologists and Sonographers for all of the selfless work you have done and continue to do even in the most challenging and unprecedented circumstances. I fully acknowledge the daunting work healthcare workers have undertaken over the last 18 months and the countless sacrifices they have made to keep us and our communities safe.

Your dedication, commitment, and courage deserve our deepest gratitude and admiration. Your service to patients is saving countless lives and making thousands of differences. I have, and will always be committed to improving and expanding health services to people who need it most; and respect the workers who deliver that care.

We will keep fighting for you every day, just like you have been showing up for all of us, every day. We will make sure that the voices of our health care heroes are always heard at Queen's Park.

Sincerely,

Andrea Horwath

Leader of Ontario's Official Opposition

